& = ENERGY AUTHORITY

February 23, 2016

Kimberly D. Bose

Secretary

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
888 First Street, NE

Washington, DC 20426

Re:  Susitna-Watana Hydroelectric Project, FERC Project No. 14241-000;
Supplemental Information and Errata to November 9, 2015 Study
Completion Report

Dear Secretary Bose:

On November 9, 2015, the Alaska Energy Authority filed with the Federal Energy
Regulatory Commission (FERC) several Study Implementation Reports and Study
Completion Reports (SCR) for the proposed Susitna-Watana Hydroelectric Project,
FERC Project No. 14241 (Project).l One of the SCRs filed that day was the Salmon
Escapement Study, Study Plan Section 9.7. The purpose of this filing is to submit errata
and supplemental information pertaining to that SCR.

If you have any questions related to this matter or need additional information,
please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned at (907) 771-3957.

Sincerely,

Betsy McGregor
Environmental Manager
Alaska Energy Authority

cc: Distribution List (w/o Attachments)

1 Transmittal of Additional Study Implementation Reports and Study Completion Reports of Alaska
Energy Authority, Project No. 14241-000 (filed Nov. 9, 2015).
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